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NTYL represents lawyers in the NT who have been admitted 
to practice for fewer than five years, as well as graduate 
clerks and GDLP students (even if not yet admitted). 
Despite being called ‘young lawyers’, there is no age 
restriction on membership and junior practitioners of any 
age are most welcome to get involved.

We are a sub-committee of the Law Society NT and have 
two representatives on the Society’s Council (Sarah 
Dowd, main representative and Elanor Fenge, alternate 
representative).

Stay connected

NTYL organises events throughout the year and we will 
keep you updated via Facebook (www.facebook.com/
NTYLpage) or through our monthly newsletter. Please 
email us at NTYL.Committee@gmail.com if you would like 
to receive our newsletter or if you would like further 
information about the committee.
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